
 

  
 
 

Grand Portage Community and Visitors / August 25, 2021 
 

Due to VERY HIGH DANGER: 

1. Campfires and Open Burning are prohibited. 
2. Fireworks are prohibited. 
3. Barbecue grills allowed near residences. 
4. Tend to barbecue grills at all times. When not in use,  

properly extinguish by adding water and stirring. 

Wildland Fire staff will be working until 6pm. You may see Fire Engines 
patrolling throughout the Reservation. 

Additional resources such as Engines from other Reservations or 
Agencies are not available for Initial Attack. The fires along the Gunflint 
Trail, Isabella, and Isle Royale have put most firefighters to work.  

Please contact Forestry with any questions. 475-2033 or 475-2035. 
 

Chairman Robert Deschampe 
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